Gazla Sink

]
From: Ryan M. Buckingham <ryan.buckingham@franklincountyema.com>
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 3:43 PM
To: Gayla Sink Prather
Subject: Donation Request
Gayla -

The Cave-Eastern Fire Protection District (CEFPD) has requested the donation of a 2008 Ford Crown Victoria fleet car
from our Agency. We have placed the unit out of service due to high maintenance costs and have deemed the vehicle as
a surplus item. Per County Policy, with Board approval, the vehicle would be donated and transferred to the Fire District
for their use as a response unit. Fire Chief Trevor Cardwell has advised me they have the expertise to repair the vehicle
and use it for their purposes. | would like to recommend to the County Board donation of the vehicle to the CEFPD.

Respectfully,

Ryan M, Buckingham, IPEM, EMT-P
Director of Emergency Management



